
Youth elements             February 2020 

a monthly resource for Trinity’s youth and their families    

Care Packages for College Students 

Our youth will be assembling care packages for Trinity college 

students later this month. If you have a Trinity daughter, son or 

grandchild who you would like to receive one, please submit 

their address to the church office or email to Todd sometime 

before February 16th. Additional donations of food or other 

items from congregation members to include in the packages                      

are always appreciated! 

Friday,  
February 28th 

Senior high youth, let’s plan to 

meet up at  Rogers Cinema at 

6:15 PM on  Friday, February 

28th. We’ll “Rock, Paper, 

Scissors” until we can decide 

on an early movie to attend. 

Bring along money for your 

admission and any 

refreshments.                        

Hope you can make it out! 

Sunday,  February 9th     

Trinity youth and families will be heading up to 

Sylvan Hill in Wausau on the 9th to join with the 

group from St. Stephen’s  for a fun night of snow 

tubing. Plans are to meet at Trinity at 5 PM to drive 

together (Additional driver may be needed). Cost is 

$10 per person for tubing from 6:00 PM-9:00 PM. 

You must be 42” tall to tube. Hope you can join us! 

Junior High Youth Gathering 

“GOD’S PARTY 
...LET’S CELEBRATE!” 

February 15th-16th 

Trinity 6th-8th grade youth will 

be joining with hundreds of 

others at this annual overnight at 

the Holiday Inn in Manitowoc. 

The weekend will feature 

inspiring speaker Tasha Schuh 

and the music of the band 

Finding Home! Please keep them 

all in your prayers throughout the 

weekend. 

Save The Dates! 

 

 

 

 

April 17th-19th 

The 54 hours of Trivia weekend will be here 

before we know it. Join ‘Bad Shepherd and the 

Missing Flock” on their quest for Trivia glory 

(or  more often, mediocrity) as they take part in 

Trivia 51. Mark your calendars! 

Be a part of the next  

 ELCA Youth Gathering 

Minneapolis, MN 
June 28th-July 4th, 2021 

We know it might seem early, but our 

group is already starting to take shape for 

the incredible experience waiting for us 

next summer. Current 7th-11th grade 

youth are eligible to register this fall for 

Trinity’s journey to “Boundless,” the 2021 

ELCA Youth Gathering in Minneapolis.  If 

you are interested in more information 

about this event and our early plans to be 

a part of it, please see Todd soon.  Our 

ongoing fundraising and team-building 

events need your participation.  


